2019 Grant Application Form Addition
#9 Council Consideration

We at the Tillsenburg Fairboard are hoping with council assistance to renovate all the Fair structures to
help beautify the looks of buildings to fit in with the work and changes being done on the grounds
however still having functional buildings to host our events and to offer new venue space.

We at the Tillsonburg Fairboard are hoping in the future with the fair to offer more livestock and poultry
events and increase vendors along with continuing to promote and support the homecraft section which
involves community input along with schools getting involved.

We continue to promote the Tillsonburg Fair and the Town of Tillsonburg by attending parades, events,
workshops with our ambassador and minl king & queen. These youth people go out and promote the
fair and agricultural and our town and what our town and community has to offer.

We are a group of dedicated volunteers with along of heart & soul for the Tilsonburg Fair and its future,
We strive to keep the Tillsonburg Fair active and alive and continue to put our energy into seeing the
Tillsonburg Fair stay successful and well trying to please the community with what is offered, however
we need council and community support to let the Tillsonburg Fair which is a non-profit group continue
to move forward and be successful for years to come, Our fair is going into its 165" yr for an annual fair
and each year we come across obstacles and challenges however we always keep aur heads held high
and move forward and we face each challenge.

We at the Tillsonburg Fairboard are proud of our accomplishments and proud of our dedicated
volunteers. Without us working together as a team we would still be standing strong.

We are a WE TEAM not a | group.

Thanks for your time

Rosemary Dean



